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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 Trip to Odds Farm Park 

 

In connection with our topic hot and cold places, we have arranged a trip to Odds Farm Park on Thursday 8th June  

2023. The children will be learning about animals and their origins. 

  

For this trip, we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £20.70 to cover costs of coach and entrance. 

We request that all payments are made online.  Payment and consent forms need to be received by Monday 22nd 

May 2023, at the latest. If you have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

 

We will leave school promptly at 9.30 am and will return to school by 3pm. Your child should arrive at school in full 

school uniform. Please ensure that sun cream is applied on the morning of the trip and sun hats are worn and 

waterproofs, dependant on the weather. 

 

Children will also need to bring a packed lunch or select a free Grab Bag (please complete the form sent home 

today). Please do not include fizzy drinks or chocolate in your child’s lunch as it can cause problems with some 

children on the journey home. If possible please place all of these in one disposable bag (clearly named), as all empty 

lunch bags will be binned! 

 

 

Please be aware that if we do not receive enough funds from the voluntary contributions, the trip may not go ahead as 

the school cannot fund this trip.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Brien and Miss Middlemass 
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